
Council on Aging Board 

January 13, 2014 Meeting Minutes  

 
Present: Betty Bushee, Michelle Johnson, Ginny Driscoll, Gloria Jean Lorion and 

Althea Donahue.  Absent was Lorna Fields. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m. by Betty Bushee, Chair. 

 

Michelle will be gathering information for the Town Report.  A thank you note will be 

sent to Nancy Cotter for the Christmas Party hosted by the former Friends Group. 

 

A meeting will be held with the van drivers regarding van stops and the cost of such. 

 

A problem has arisen with the weekly Bingo games.  If the regular caller is not available, 

not many others are willing to call.  A list was suggested, but wasn’t met with much 

approval.  Hopefully, a solution can be found. 

 

Michelle is planning a seasonal newsletter for seniors. 

 

Our next meeting is February 10th.  The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Althea Donahue 

COA Secretary 

 

 

 

 


